
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/30/2013 5:54:04 PM
Subject: Gov office getting lots of calls from folks who need help connecting with services

Told them we could take all those calls. Need number to route to tomorrow.
 

Led to bigger conversation at suggestion of christian about using 211 to better inform folks in general 
about health law, etc. Let's discuss.
 

Confidentiality Note
 

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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